
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 5th January 2024 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas.  

It was lovely seeing the children on Wednesday and hearing all about their Christmas break. They settled back to 

school ever so well.  

In English we looked at autobiographies and the children wrote an autobiography about themselves. Next week, we 

are going to be at a biography. 

Our History topic this half term is the Egyptians. This week we looked at Hieroglyphics which the children engaged 

well with. We created our own cartouche with hieroglyphics and decorated them.  

In Science, our new topic is electricity. We looked at batteries this week and lots of electrical items. Next week we 

are gong to be making circuits.  

Congratulations on these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

George – For using brilliant adjectives in his autobiography this week 

Joseph –  For excellent contributions in history this week and creating a lovely cartouche 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Falcons Team 


